
A Trip to Weizhou 2023 — 

Youth Seeing their Home Country 

 

On 1st April, the OLE Committee held a mainland study trip – “A Trip to 

Weizhou 2023 — Youth Seeing their Home Country and Visiting 

Weizhou”. 32 teachers and students visited the famous places of the 

city, gaining first-hand experience of the life of the local people and 

understanding its culture.  

 

The Committee and the Department of Citizenship and Social 

Development will lead F.5 students to join a trip to Guangzhou on 11th 

July, which is organized by the EDB. Students will get to know the latest 

development of the country through experiential learning and 

appreciate more about Chinese culture.  

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


